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Dear Scholarship Donor, 
 
I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As we approach another academic year at Washington County 
High School, I am writing to express our sincere gratitude for your past generosity and to humbly request your continued 
support for our Senior Honors Night program. 
 
At Washington County High School, we are dedicated to fostering an environment where every student has the 
opportunity to excel, regardless of their financial circumstances. We firmly believe that education should not be limited by 
economic constraints, and your previous contributions have played an instrumental role in enabling deserving students to 
pursue their academic aspirations. 
 
Your past donations have had a profound impact on the lives of our students. They have not only provided financial 
assistance but have also served as a source of motivation and encouragement, instilling in our scholars the belief that their 
hard work and dedication are recognized and valued. 
 
However, the need for financial aid continues to grow, and we aspire to see an increasing number of talented and 
deserving students taking advantage of postsecondary education. Your support can make a substantial difference in the 
lives of these young individuals, empowering them to achieve their full potential and contribute meaningfully to society. 
 
I trust that you will contemplate renewing your past scholarship for our students this year. Our Counseling Team is 
prepared to accept and distribute your scholarship application to our graduating seniors. This information will be 
disseminated to students through email, our scholarship carousel in the Counselor’s Office, and a digital scholarship 
newsletter issued weekly. Kindly initiate the sharing of this information by forwarding it to Mrs. Tiffany Bryson at 
tbryson@washington.k12.ga.us. 
 
Furthermore, we extend a warm invitation to all our scholarship donors to join us and present their scholarships at our 
Senior Honors Night Ceremony on Tuesday, May 7, 2024, at 6:00 PM. Additional details and correspondence will be 
provided to all scholarship donors as the ceremony date approaches. 
 
On behalf of the entire Washington County High School community, I extend our heartfelt thanks for your past support 
and consideration of this request. Should you require any further information or wish to discuss this matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Mr. Timothy W. May, 
Principal, Washington County High School 
timothy.may@washington.k12.ga.us  
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